
FOOD BEVERAGE MEETING

September 13 2016
600 pm

Attendence Lamond Martin Gloria Dobbs Kevin Ault Phyllis Carr

Meeting called to order by Lamond Martin

Gloria made a motion to approve the August 9 2016 minutes as presented Kevin seconded the motion
motion carried

Lamond updated the Commission on the Village Green Restrooms Rockers and benches have been

placed in the nursing room the rest areas He has two benchestables at Town Hall that need to be

taken down the restrooms for installation The table for the nursing room has been ordered from Bear

Hardware and should be in tomorrow Wednesday September 14 2016

Discussion of the replacement for Member Ellis Kevin made a motion to recommend Susan Spagnuolo
Gloria seconded the motion motion carried Lamond will make the recommendation to the Town

Council on Thursday September 15 2016

Phyllis advised she will contact Central Security to set up a meeting for a quote for cameras in the Village
Green Restrooms Lamond advised someone pried off the womensrestroom sign It has been re
attached

Phyllis advised the Nashville United Methodist Church asked to use the front porch for the Fall Fair
They use the area for items they are selling After some discussion Kevin made a motion to deny the

request since the building is now open and that area needs to be assessable to the visitors using the
restrooms Gloria seconded the motion Motion carried to deny the request

Kevin asked if the Washington Street Parking lot had been completed Lamond advised yes it has been
seal coated striped

Lamond advised he feels we can use the old map stands Some work to be done on them but they can
still be used Lamond will check to see who is doing the new maps

With nothing further to discuss Kevin made a motion to adjourn Gloria seconded the motion Motion
carried Meeting adjourned at 612 pm
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